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Very well done, an abundance of helpful information. It offers clear
explanations and useful suggestions that could be appropriate with other
populations as well. Enhancing fine motor abilities. It also has a lot
of helpful concepts for self help skills for use at home and school. The
information on developmental stages and readiness for certain activities
is also very helpful. This book has been extremely useful. love the
handwriting worksheets in the back of the book I have a son born with
Straight down Syndrome. She wanted ideas on what she could do NOW while
waiting. Although I only briefly looked at the information for babies
and younger children, it looked to have a lot of great information and
suggestions for that age group as well, probably a lot more for that age
group, actually.. Great Useful Strategies from a Special Day Class
Teacher I would recommend buying this book because it includes many
practical strategies with working with children with low cognitive
functioning. The writer of the book can be an occupational therapist
along with the mother or father of a girl with down syndrome. Effective
tips for activitities and toys or what to use for good motor
advancement, and beyond. The reserve also lists many home objects that
can be recycled into OT games for children (toilet paper rolls, etc.) as
well as a "grandma and grandpa list" of appropriate playthings to build
abilities. My daughter is six-years-outdated and has down syndrome and I
would suggest this book to anyone!!! Great Resource This book is such an
excellent resource for a parent or anyone working with a child with down
syndrome. Five Stars Excellent . I work in early intervention (0-3) and
will keep this reserve as very useful for myself aswell to integrate
into my lessons. It offers you with the basics, along with health
background for the reasons why you present components the way you do.
Great resource This book is a good resource for all professionals and
parents. I really like the levels of development and phases that you
search for in development. Once again an excellent resource. This is
filled with practical, fun concepts; I believe this is an absolute must
have book for parents, and an equally important book for the
professional dealing with a child diagnosed with down syndrome. highly
recommended This book is very informative and breaks down fine motor
development perfectly with very good examples that both a parent and
therapist will see useful Ideal for parents and therapists I ordered
this book for a mother or father I'm working with. I'm an SLP, and she
was looking forward to OT services to begin. I wanted to get some clear
suggestions for teaching him self help skills. Great book for mother or
father and professional This book details all aspects of the kid with
down syndrome. good charts; straightforward talk. That is a book by way
of a seasoned special education teacher and I would recommend it highly.
Compete advice for engine development can be used for kids with autism
as well This book is also very accurate for moderate to severe autism,
and dispraxia. It explains how kids with down syndrome learn skills
differently, what common OT struggles they may share and many user



friendly strategies to incorporate OT into playtime as well as everyday
activities. Balance, bilateral coordination, dexterity, visual motor,
self help skills, and sensory processing. Most complete book ever..
Also, like the handwriting worksheets in the back of the reserve.it
deserves five starts. We, as teachers, need practical tips based by
"best practice" research that people can implement immediately after
reading a publication... daily challenges and how exactly to assist our
child the very best we can Very informative and provides us support with
the daily problems and how exactly to assist our child the very best we
can. Five Stars Very good. It includes a lot of guidelines for OT goals
for a school aged child. The book is well organized and easy to
understand. It is helpful for both specialists and lay persons. I
purchased this in preparation for my son's last IEP conference..
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